
 

 

      

 

 Reminder: Activate new Chip Card today!  
 

  (This one)   

 

 
 

 

Previously issued Debit Cards will be 
deactivated on 4/15/17.   
 

Talk to one of our Personal Bankers today if 
you: 

 Did not receive your card 
 Did not receive your PIN 
 Are having issues with activation 

 


